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Board of Education Meeting Recap 

 
 
The Township High School District 211 Board of Education held a special 
meeting on Thursday, October 26, 2020, at Hoffman Estates High School in 
order to protect public health and to be in compliance with state directives to 
avoid large public gatherings.  The following is a recap of items that were acted 
upon at the meeting. 
 
 
Illinois Association of School Boards Equity Workshop 
 
The Board of Education participated in the Illinois Association of School Boards 
(IASB) workshop entitled Equity: An Educational Imperative.  The three-hour 
workshop was aimed at understanding why educational equity is needed, what 
educational equity is, and how to make it a reality in your school district. 
 
Additional information on the IASB workshop is available here. 
 
 
Next Board of Education Meeting 
 
The next scheduled regular Board of Education meeting will be held on 
Thursday, November 12, 2020, with closed session beginning at 6:30 p.m. and 
open session beginning at 7:30 p.m. in the Anne Koller Board Meeting Room at 
the G.A. McElroy Administration Center. 
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https://go.boarddocs.com/il/thsd211/Board.nsf/files/BUNTEY77144C/$file/IASB%20Workshop%20(10-26-20).pdf

	Please do not reply to this email
	Board of Education Meeting Recap
	Please do not reply to this email

